
 

S:\01 October\A1 LandAknowledgmentANC.docx 

 

 

Land Acknowledgement  
for the  

October 2022 Council Meetings 
October 6, 2022 

 

We want to take this opportunity to respectfully acknowledge 

that the Council regularly meets, and its staff office resides, in 

Anchorage on Dena’ina homelands. The Council wants to honor 

the Dena’ina, the Indigenous Peoples who have stewarded this 

land across generations and continue to do so. We are glad to be 

part of this community, and to honor the culture, resilience, and 

tradition of the Dena’ina people. Thank you.  

 


